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NEW SAFETY RECALLS – N124 AND H056

INSTRUMENT CLUSTER DISPLAY BLANKS OUT

• 2 new safety recalls and stop sale were announced November 1st- N124 for Land Rover and 

H056 Jaguar. Announcement Bulletins emailed and published to Infotrail/JBN

• Certain vehicles fitted with full Thin Film Transistor Display ( TFT) in the following model 

ranges may experience an intermittent complete loss of instrument cluster display including 

speedometer and warnings.

• 7,036 US and 1,371 Canadian Jaguar XJ 16-17MY, 17-18 MY F-PACE and XF; 18MY XE

• 23,553 US and 2,628 Canadian 17MY Range Rover/Range Rover Sport

• All affected vehicles identified in DDW and unsold VIN are listed on JBN/Infotrail

• Repair will be new instrument cluster software. 

• Repair bulletin expected to be available during w/c Nov 6th

• Initial repair process will be a 2 hour software download.

• Enhanced software delivery process with download <5 mins is expected during December

• Customer mailing on or before December 19th


